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Cottage Street School PTO Membership Meeting

Minutes from June 7, 2012

21 Members in attendance

Members approved the minutes from the 5-10-12 meeting by voice.

Committee updates

· The 3rd Roller Skating Family Night went well. There were about 45 skaters. Fun was had by all. The event took in $73. 

· Yearbooks have been distributed. Thanks to Eric Norman and his crew for all the time that was put into a great looking yearbook!

Principal’s Report

· The Field Day took place on 6-7-12. The weather was good. The Yoyo Guy performed. Popsicles were not given out; they will be given out the following day. 

· There will be four 5th grade classes next year! 

Treasurer’s Report

We are still waiting for the Lifetouch check.

New Business

· Middle School PTO is in need of volunteers. Parents with children entering the 6th grade are especially invited to join.

· Ice cream social is planned for June 11.

· Committee vacancies: Art, Daffodil Days, FAME, Back-to-School Cookout, Nominations, Recycling, TV Turn off Week, Fun Fair.

· Bridget needs a co-chair for Membership & Directory.

· Year End Giving was approved as follows:

Cougar TV Upgrade (currently in the office) – will be portable!


$4500

FM System to include To Go System, Student Microphone, carrying case

$1050

Nursing Supplies to include portable carry bag with student size blood pressure cuff plus locking case for student meds and inhalers





$250

Playground Upgrades







$5,000

Library – donation for non-fiction books





$1,000

Restricted Savings for Drama Program





$1,000

Restricted Savings for playground reserve





$4,000

· Report from 5th grade graduation plans – fundraising really helped to off-set costs to families. $700 was made via 3 bake sales! Flamingo flocking was another fundraiser this year. 

PTO Meets the 1st Thursday of the month at 7:00pm in the Cottage Street School Library

Free Childcare is provided

Contact us at: CSSPTO@gmail.com


